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March 13th, 2020 
 
Re: Business continuity and supply chain security (COVID-19) 
 
Dear valued customer and business partner! 
 

Because of the latest developments regarding the impact and spread of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-
19), we kindly inform you that Amiblu is closely monitoring its global production and supply chain operations 
on a most frequent basis.  
 

At this time, we do not foresee any impact to our supply chain arising out of the current situation. Hence, 
none of the pipe products we sell to your company or of the raw materials we use to produce such products 
are currently at risk of shortage. 
 

However, it is also a fact that the Amiblu Group is the only glassfiber reinforced plastics (GRP) pipe system 
supplier who is running a total of six (6) factories in Europe to ensure the best possible continuity of our 
manufacturing and services: 

o 2 in Germany (Neubrandenburg in the North and Mochau/Dresden in the South) 
o 2 in Poland (Gdańsk in the North and Dąbrowa Górnicza in the South) 
o 1 in Romania (Bucharest) 
o 1 in Spain (Camarles, south of Barcelona) 

 

It is this unique production footprint of Amiblu and the close interaction between all manufacturing sites 
that is providing for best-in-class backup capacity in case of hazardous events like the given outbreak of 
the Coronavirus. 
 

As regards our supply chain, we are in daily contact with our raw material suppliers to understand their 
situation and to foster that adequate security measures are being implemented. For most of the materials 
that Amiblu is sourcing, a dual sourcing strategy is well established. 
 

Nonetheless, these are extraordinary times, and the latest development as well as the restrictions imposed 
by governmental authorities provide for challenges on all businesses alike being beyond reasonable 
control. 
 

We will continue to monitor the situation and developments around the Coronavirus pandemic and do 
everything possible to ensure that you will continue to get pipes that are designed for generations. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Alexander Frech, MBA 
CEO 


